
 

Update: 2018/19-performance bonuses and pay 

progression 
 

The PSA received complaints about the non-payment of performances bonuses and pay progression 

for the 2018/19-performance cycle. The PSA wrote to the office of the Director-General to exert 

pressure for the submission to be signed. 

 

The employer responded and indicated that the submission was signed on 10 December 2020 and 

transactions were captured on the Persal system from 11 December 2020. The employer committed 

that performance bonuses and pay progression would be paid in the coming weeks. 

 

Members who remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the process must contact the PSA Provincial 

Offices through the shop stewards for assistance. Members will be updated on developments. 
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